Allen, Amber

From: Donna Morrow

Sent: Friday, July 1, 2022 3:22 PM
To: HPD Preservation

Subject: 407 E. Monroe

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Case # HR 22-070860

The building itself at 407 E. Monroe appears to me to be beyond historic status.

HOWEVER, it contains at least 6 affordable living spaces which are in very short supply in this area. The occupants are
probably workers at local businesses. | hate to see more of this valuable labor force be displaced in favor of a
McMansion housing 2 wealthy people, or condos that are incompatible with the historic district & UNaffordable by
these workers.

Therefore, | will OBJECT to this demolition & new unaffordable construction.

Donna Morrow

Sent from my iPad
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